

## **School Board**

Wendy Atkinson, Chairman Bob Segur, Vice-Chairman Kim Amontree Cara Reynolds Ian Vincent

December 11, 2020

Steve Dionisio Superintendent

Peace River Distributing, Inc. Stephen Curasco 9400 Piper Rd. Punta Gorda, FL 33982

RE: Notice of renewal award

Dear Stephen,

This notice is to inform you of your renewal award by the School Board of Charlotte County, Florida. Your company was awarded Invitation to Negotiate No. 17/18-50MP (R3) Sparkling Ice for the period January 23, 2021 to January 22, 2022 with the same pricing, terms and conditions in the bid.

If you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 941-575-5400 ext. 120.

Sincerely,

Debbie S Faber, CPPB, CPPO

Purchasing Manager